Department of Physics
Notice

The Department of Physics is going to organize a College Level
Seminar on “Recent Trends in Physics: A Student Outreach
n 18.06.2019 at 10 a.m. The primary aim of the seminar
d expose them to various carcer
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is to enrich the students an
opportunities in research and industry. We cordially i

students and staffszgur College.
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